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SUBJECT

A motion confirming the executive's appointment of Sean Kronberg to the King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee.

BACKGROUND  

The King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee ("SWAC") was established in 1984 (K.C.C. 10.28) to advise and make recommendations to the county executive and council relating to:

· all aspects of solid waste management planning;

· the development of programs and policies concerning solid waste management; and

· solid waste management rules, policies or ordinances prior to their adoption.

The Solid Waste Advisory Committee is composed of at least nine and not more than twenty members. Membership is comprised of a county-wide group of citizens who represent public interest groups, businesses, the waste management industry and local elected public officials.

KING COUNTY SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE CANDIDATE

Proposed Motion 2009-0196, Sean Kronberg:  Mr. Kronberg lives in Issaquah (district 9). He is a Systems Engineer/Technical Manager for the Viack Corporation.  His previous employment experience is in the computer industry and includes working as a network administrator.

Mr. Kronberg has a Bachelor of Music degree from Western Washington University, (1998), as well as technical training from Ascolta Training, and from Keane, Inc.  He has various technical certifications in electronic systems.  He plays the clarinet semi-professionally.  Mr. Kronberg is a member of the Four Creeks Unincorporated Area Council, the Passage Point YWCA Community Advisory Group, and the Skagit Opera Orchestra.  
Mr. Kronberg’s appointment is for a partial term, set to expire on September 30, 2009; the appointment is for the position representing interested citizens.    

ATTACHMENTS
1. Proposed Motion 2009-0198, with attachments 

2. Executive’s transmittal letter, dated February 17, 2009

Pursuant to K.C.C.3.04.110, which allows for confidentiality, the required Financial Disclosure Statements have been distributed to Council members only. 
